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Shanxi Central Pharmaceutical International Limited

APPRECIATION

On behalf of the Board, I would like to extend our gratitude and sincere appreciation
to all management and staff members of the Group for their hard work and dedication
throughout the period.

By Order of the Board
Hou Li Ping

Chairman

Hong Kong, 23 February 2002


